
Southfield Goodfellows 
SEEKING DONATIONS 

For 2022 Holiday Giving
The Southfield Goodfellows’ annual drive to 
provide food, clothing, and gifts for low-income 
families in our community is facing a great 
challenge this year due to the COVID pandemic.  

This year, Southfield Goodfellows is seeking 
only monetary donations to purchase gift cards 
for low-income families and senior citizens 
that live in Southfield and Lathrup Village. 
The Goodfellows are asking individuals and 
organizations to donate by Friday, November 11, 
2022. 

To make a monetary contribution, please donate on the 
Goodfellows secure website at:

http://www.southfieldgoodfellows.org 
Or make a check or money order payable to:
Southfield Goodfellows and mail (early) to 
P. O. Box 2336, Southfield, MI 48037-2336.  

 

Questions? Please leave a message on the Southfield Goodfellows
 24-hour voicemail at (248) 788-5899 or call Rhonda Terry in Human 

Services at (248) 796-4540. 


